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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

August 17, 1997
Leona Zimmerman
410 East Lake Side
Fergus Falls, MN 

Dear Leona:
I have just written to your nephew Francis to thank him for the time he and your mother Beatrice spent helping me work on some of my genealogy records.

Your mother mentioned that you had done quite a bit of genealogy work.  I have done very little, but I have put all of the information that I could find from Mrs. Rustad’s records into my computer.  Lyle Dahl of Coon Rapids, Minnesota also gave my Uncle Norman Dahl some extensive records, especially on the Johanna Dahl and Christian Dahl descendants.  I can give you his address in case you don’t have it.  I have heard that my second cousin Marilyn Hensley of Rochester, MN also has very good records and I will be contacting her soon.

I think the records of the descendants of Simond Dahl are fairly accurate, but I know they are not complete.  The record of the descendants of my grandfather John Dahl should also be very accurate, but I’m still missing some names and dates.

You are welcome to have this information, and I have more that I can send you if you are interested.  I would sure like to have copies of your information also.  I would be happy to pay for photocopying and shipping if you could send it to me.

I come to North Dakota every summer to visit my dad, and next summer I will try to see you in Fergus Falls, Lyle in Coon Rapids, and Marilyn in Rochester.

I can also tell you other places I have looked for information and where I found dead ends.

Sincerely,
Ron 

